
This week at ATSS:  

The Christmas cookies and Booster Juice fundraiser items were distributed today.  Thanks to our Titan families for supporting our PAC. 

There are a few students who didn’t pick up their Cookies from the Christmas Cookie Fundraiser.  Please come to the office on Monday 
for pickup. 

There is an exciting trip coming up to Grouse Mountain called the Peak of Christmas.  Students will be able to go skating, sledding, and 
strolling around Grouse Mountain.  There is an 80 student maximum for this trip, so make sure to keep an eye on SchoolCashOnline if 
you want to participate. 

Our Socials Studies classes are planning a trip to Vancouver on Dec 10 for a History Walk.  

Parents, are you interested in joining the Traditional Advisory Council, a district committee of students, parents, teachers, and admin 
from the Traditional schools in Abbotsford?  The TAC will be having three meetings this year: 

January 17, 2022 @ 5:00 pm -- codes of conduct 

March 7, 2022 @ 5:00 pm -- PAC constitutions 

May 9, 2022 @ 5:00 pm -- TBA 

If you are interested, go to the link here and put in your information.  Before the Christmas break, admin will randomly select a parent 
and reach out to you. 

Last year the TAC participated in a revision of the Ten Tenets for the Traditional schools.   

 

On the Horizon:  

 

 

 

 

 

Dec 6-17 - Loonie Drive for the Red Cross (Bring a loonie to the office) 

Dec 8 - PAC Meeting 

Dec 10 - Late start (9:30) 

Dec 15 - Dry Grad Planning Meeting 

Dec 17 - Late Start (9:30) 

Dec 20 - Jan 3 - Winter Break 

https://forms.gle/qo2ffFiJL8uYLM4X7


This week at ATMS:  

Red Cross Loonie Drive - To support our Abbotsford community impacted by the floods, we are collecting loonies in each homeroom, from December 6th-
17th. For every $1 donated, the Federal and Provincial governments will each match the donation, so $1 becomes $3! Thank you for your support!  

Our grade 7s went skating today and had a really great time! Thank you to the parents who volunteered and joined in as well! 

Our grade 8 basketball teams start their games next week! On Tuesday they play at MEI and on Thursday at Dasmesh. GO SABRES!!!!!  

Mr. Lockington’s Grade 6’s had a great time making Bannock to go along with their novel study of The Barren Grounds. 

There are a few students who didn’t pick up their Cookies from the Christmas Cookie Fundraiser.  Please come to the office on Monday for pickup. 

A note from Mrs. Bennato:  

Dear Sabres,  

As you may have heard, I am moving on to a new role as Principal at Matsqui Elementary. Saying goodbye to ATMS is going to be difficult as this school has a 

very special place in my heart. I am so fortunate to have been a part of this community over the past few years. ATMS is a magical place of learning . It’s the 

people that make a place and I must say that this school is full of the most talented and committed adults who cared deeply about kids. The students here 

are so joyful and so exceptionally kind. Their happiness and enthusiasm is what brings the positive energy into this school and makes it such a wonderful 

place to work and learn. I am also very grateful to our supportive parent community and Sabre families.  You have wonderful kids and I am thankful and privi-

leged to have been a part of their middle school experience.  

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Bennato  

On the Horizon:  

 

 

 

 

 

December 7 - Basketball vs. MEI 

December 9 - Basketball vs. Dasmesh  

December 10 - Report Cards Home 

December 10 - Virtual Term 1 Recognition Assembly 

December 6-17 - Loonie Drive for the Red Cross (Bring a loonie to your classroom teacher) 

December 13 - 17 - Spirit Week and Food Drive (details to follow!) 

December 20 - January 3 - Winter Break  


